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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Staff Changes – January 2019 

 

I am writing to advise that there will be some staff changes in school from January.  

 

Sadly, Mr Wade, our interim Deputy Head Teacher and Mrs Holloway, our Inclusion 

Manager, will be leaving us at the end of this term. I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank both Mr Wade and Mrs Holloway for their hard work and dedication to the school and 

wish them every success in the future. 

 

I am pleased to confirm that we have been successful in recruiting both a new Deputy Head 

Teacher and Inclusion Manager to join us in January.  

 

Miss Ruth Scales will be joining us in January as our new Deputy Head Teacher. Some of you 

may remember that Miss Scales previously worked at the school as a teacher and we are 

delighted that she is able to rejoin the school as a member of our leadership team. Miss Scales 

has experience as a teacher, Assistant Head and Deputy Head Teacher and joins us from her 

current school in Reading.  

 

Miss Kathryn Barnes will be joining us as our Inclusion Manager. Miss Barnes is an 

experienced teacher and also joins us from a school in Reading. Mrs Holloway and Miss 

Barnes will be working together this term and during the Spring Term to ensure a smooth 

transition to benefit our pupils. 

 

I know that you will join me in welcoming both Miss Scales and Miss Barnes to the school.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Rob Fenton 

Head Teacher 


